
FINAL RESOLUTION 

 

 

On July 20, 2021, the Federal Crop Insurance Corporation (FCIC) Board of Directors (Board) 

received a letter from the Sheep Venture Company (applicant) requesting to withdraw the LRP 

Lamb insurance product due to lack of pricing data to sustain the program.  Pursuant to this 

request, the FCIC Board hereby approves the applicants request to withdraw the LRP Lamb 

insurance product effective immediately. 

 

 

 

Adopted by the Board of Directors on:   08/25/21    

 

 

 

        /signed/    

       Robin Anderson, Secretary 

       Federal Crop Insurance Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by: 

 

 

 /signed/        08/25/21   

Seth Meyer         Date 

Chairman of the Board    
 


